
To whom it may concern:

I am opposed to the proposal to build a crematorium at Firs Farm Wetlands.  I feel it is so important to preserve 
our local green spaces from a ecological, climatic and social perspective.  The local community have spent 
many years fundraising and developing this wonderful nature reserve for our community to use.  As an 
individual and a family we would be really upset if we loose this wonderful space and resource that we use on a 
regular basis as a place to relax, exercise, play and enjoy being close to nature.  It has been such a lifeline 
during the pandemic.

Enfield resident


